

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

01797 228695 pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin

6th May 2022

Kind rogards

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am pleased to share that I will be running a Gardening Club for KS2. Getting children outdoors in wild spaces and gardening is something I am passionate about; I am hoping this enthusiasm will be contagious and will inspire many mini gardeners around Rye!

We will be exploring the school grounds, caring for the shrubs and trees, planting up the pots with summer flowers and spending time at the allotment plot growing food.

Gardening club will run through this term starting on Wednesday 11^{th} May 2022 and into the summer, finishing Wednesday July 13^{th} . It will run every Wednesday from 3:00-4:00pm.

With only 15 places, I will offer on a 'first come, first served' basis.

If your child is interested in attending the club, please return the permission slip below to the school office by Tuesday 10th May at the latest.

Please note – your child will need alternative footwear such as Wellingtons or old boots/shoes as we don't want their school shoes to be damaged.

I am aiming to run this free of charge, therefore, any donations of plants, seeds or any other gardening 'bits' your child would like to bring in will be gratefully received!

Kinu regards	
Mrs McDonald	
I give my child,	
permission to attend Gardening Club after school each Wedr	nesday from 3:00 – 4:00pm.
If your child has any medical needs please detail here-	
My year 6 child has my permission to walk home alone after	Club Yes No
I will pick up my child at 4:00pm at the main reception door Yes** No	
** If yes, please indicate who will be picking them up	
If this changes, you will need to notify the school office before	re club starts.
Signature of Parent/Guardian	Date

